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IN THE NEWS

BLOCK PARTY HUGE SUCCESS!
Once again the annual block party was a huge success. Thanks again to all those who helped to put it together and a special thanks to the neighbors on Meseta who supplied the power for the DJ and the moon bounce.
IT’S HALLOWEEN AGAIN !!!!!!

It seems that our Halloween Night of Trick or Treating is getting more and more popular every year. This year we are adding ADDITIONAL SECURITY PATROLS because of insurance costs due to liability and safety.  In light of that, please do not plan on driving around in your golf carts as our security personnel will be instructed to have you park them where they catch you.  If you have friends that have carts, please tell them to leave the carts outside the estates.
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CORRECTION TO JULY 2005 NEWSLETTER
It was stated that Griffin Bromley had helped with the landscaping work at the front entrance.  His real name is Griffin Romley and he’s a pretty cool kid!
PAINT, HAMMER, SAWS, and NAILS
It’s nice to see homeowners doing some maintenance or even major remodels to their homes. Taking pride in your home not only reflects on the homeowner, but also the entire area. For most people their home is their biggest asset, so why not keep it in top notch condition. Sometimes just a coat of paint can make a world of difference!
COYOTES AND MORE
In case you have not heard, there have been several recent incidents involving coyotes and homeowners’ pets.  Please keep an eye on your pets and children even if they are in your secured backyard.  These incidents do not always happen at night. Rabbits have become a real problem especially for the homeowners who live closest to the new development.

10100 HELEN AVENUE DEVELOPMENT
The development has been scaled back to eight homes plus the older home facing Helen.
TRASH CANS
Please, please, please remember that your trash cans should not be placed on the street before Sun eve and must be returned to the set back of your house no later than Mon eve. The horse cans are out Wed eve and back in on Thurs.

HORSE TRAILS UPDATE

The Board of Directors is currently considering two bids for the trail maintenance.  Hopefully the work will be starting soon.
ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

The annual homeowners meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 15, 2005 at 7:00PM.  There will be at least two vacancies on the board, so if you would like to be on the board or know someone who would like to be, please plan on attending the next meeting. If you feel that you cannot attend this meeting, please sign your proxy vote and give it to one of the board members or mail it to Westcom Management in the pre-addressed envelope that you recently received.
We have sent this newsletter out via e-mail and mailbox.  If you did not receive it via e-mail and wish to, then please give your e-mail address to any Board member and they will see that it is added to the distribution list.
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